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Upcoming Club Events 
Marilyn’s Sunday Roast 
The November monthly event will be a run through the Gold Coast hinterland to Advancetown, where a 
sumptuous 5 star chef prepared Sunday Roast meal will be provided in ideal surroundings overlooking the 
lake from the deck of the Cedar Lake Resort. For more information please contact John Porter 5533 2826. 
Date: Sunday 15th November 2015 
Meet at:  Arthur Earle Park, Nerang 
Time: Meet at 9.00 am for a 9.30 Departure 
Cost: $35 per person – please pay at October meeting 
 
Luncheon Run to Jacob’s Well 
There will be a Wednesday run on 4th November to the top of Mt Tambourine where we will have a BYO 

morning tea, then down the mountain to Harrigans Irish Tavern at Calypso Bay, Jacobs Well for lunch.  

Lunch will be at members cost. Any further details phone David Willmott on 07 55932524 
Date: Wednesday 4th November 
Meet at: Bischoff Pioneer Park 
Time: Meet at 9am for a 9.30 departure 
 
2015 Gold Coast Christmas Party 
See page 3 for full details. Please RSVP and pay by October Meeting 

 

 

Next Meeting 
The next meeting will be held on Monday 26th October 2015 at Ashmore Tavern, 161 Cotlew 
Street Ashmore starting at 7.00pm. All members and Guests are welcome.  
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Wednesday Run via Tamborine Village to Windaroo Tavern. 
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Join Your Friends on the Gold Coast for a Night to Remember! 

Date:  5 December 2015 

Time:  6.30pm for 7.00pm 

Dress:  Christmas Cheer (Smart Casual) 

 

Venue:  

Mercure Gold Coast Resort, 64 Palm Meadows Drive, Carrara 

Bop the Night Away with our Excellent Band;  

Prepare to be dazzled with our array of Raffle Prizes; and  

Enjoy the company of Great Friends on the Best Night of the Year!! 

Cost:  $60.00 per Member; $65.00 per Guest 

(includes Pre-Dinner Drink and Canapés; 2-course Meal; Lucky Door 

Prize; Music and Dancing) 
 

RSVP: Gwen Howlett (07 5564 1114) by 

Friday, 20 November 2015 

(please advise special dietary requirements) 

Any queries:   

Ring Debbie Duncan (07 5526 5432) or  

Chris Miers (07 5564 7989) 

 

 

 
 

Disclaimer 
The Gold Coast Register of the Jaguar Drivers Club of Queensland Inc. cannot accept any responsibility for any 
product or service statements made herein, and the opinions or comments from any contributor to the newsletter are 
not necessarily those of the club, its committee, its members or the Editor. 
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JDCQ	GOLD	COAST		

CHRISTMAS	



MONTHLY MEETING 
JAGUAR DRIVERS’ CLUB OF QUEENSLAND INC. GOLD COAST REGISTER 

HELD AT ASHMORE TAVERN, ASHMORE 28 SEPTEMBER 2015 
 
The meeting was opened at 7.00pm by the Chairman, Ray Howlett, who warmly welcomed all 
members, and especially welcomed back Kurt and Ingrid Lindener, who have returned for the 
Summer.  
Apologies:   

West & Lyn Evers, Joan Gracie, Dick & Lorraine Kennedy, John Mason & Larraine De Nett, 
Bryan & Helen White, Ruth Willmott. 

Minutes of Previous Meeting: 
 Taken as read.  Proposed by G Howlett; Seconded by C Miers. 
 There was no business arising from the Minutes. 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 Our Business Account has a current balance of $1,099.65, which includes deposits for 

raffles, social functions and interest, and withdrawals on room hire, social functions, printing 
and postage.  The Web Savings Account has a balance of $15,405.81 (which includes a 
whole $28.08 of interest).  Proposed by C Miers; Seconded by J Gracie.   

Correspondence: 
The Secretary, on behalf of the Gold Coast Register, expressed thanks to the Qld President 
for the excellent 40th Anniversary Lunch, held at The Greek Club on Sunday, 27 
September.  The President replied, and this email was read to the meeting.  Proposed by I 
Ross; Seconded by M Porter.  

Past Events: 
Our resident Tour Guide, David Willmott, described (with lots of prompting) three events as 
follows:  The 3-Valley Run was a beautiful drive, which should be contemplated as an 
annual event.  The Spring Affair took us this year to Kooroomba Vineyards and Lavender 
Farm, with a pre-lunch wine tasting and a fabulous 2-course lunch.  Many thanks to Di 
Cooper and Chris Miers for this excellent event.  The All British Day was attended by a few 
Gold Coast members, with great weather and a turn-out of some beautiful cars!  Ray 
Howlett then talked about Ron Gaudion’s Theatre Night, which was definitely different but 
full of laughs!   Thanks to everyone for their input and hard work.     

Future Events: 
 “Noosa Classic” (4 Oct) – this is the official Display Day for the year.  See Brisbane 
magazine for more details. 
“Mid-Week Run” (7 Oct) – 9.00am for 9.30am departure from Bischoff Pioneer Park, for a 
run to Beenleigh, via Beechmont, Canungra and Tamborine Village.  BYO Morning Tea, 
and Lunch at the Windaroo Tavern, Mt. Warren Park.   
“Country Picnic Run” (18 Oct) – Meet at West Burleigh Tavern at 8.00am for an 8.30am 
departure. BYO for both Morning Tea and Picnic Lunch (bring table and chairs too).  Picnic 
will take place at David and Robyn Hughes’ home in Tuckombil, NSW (full details on front 
cover of September magazine). 
“Marilyn’s Sunday Roast” (15 Nov) – Meet at Arthur Earle Park at 10.30am for 11.00am 
departure.  Cost is $35 per person for a 2-course Roast lunch.  Please pay at the October 
meeting. 
“Christmas Party” (5 Dec) – To be held at the Mercure Resort, Palm Meadows.  Full details 
in September’s magazine.  Cost is $60 per member and $65 per guest.  Please RSVP and 
pay by October meeting.  Accommodation packages ($179 for bed & breakfast) are 
available at the Mercure – please book directly and advise you are attending the JDCQ 
Gold Coast Christmas function.  

Cars and Parts: 
Convertible XK8, 1998, 102,000k’s, A-1 condition.  Previously owned by Stuart Dawson and 
now by Ian Ritchie.  $32,000 ono.  Contact Ron Gaudion or Ian Ritchie.  

 Library/PR: Nothing to report.   



Editor: 
 Nothing to report.  However, David Willmott again praised Robin for the quality of the 

magazine, even though his name was not in print as many times as last month!! 
Raffle: 
 Most raffle prizes again this month donated by Steve and Debbie Duncan (still??).  Winners 

were Ingrid Lindener (2 wine bottles in wine bag); Caroline Mercer (Cheese Board); and 
Terry Cooper (Jaguar Mugs and Notepad).  (Bad luck, Roy!!)  Congratulations to all!  

General Business: 
 Nothing to say!  Amazing!!!          
There being no further business to discuss, the Chairman thanked Di Cooper and Chris Miers for 
the fabulous supper, which is truly appreciated, and closed the meeting at 7.45pm.   
 
Debbie Duncan 
Secretary 
 

2015 Committee 
 

Position Name Home Phone Mobile Email 

Chairman Ray Howlett 5564 1114 0408 769118 rayhowlett@bigpond.com 
V/Chairman David Willmott 5593 2524 0408 455249 davidanthony56@hotmail.com 
Secretary Debbie Duncan 5526 5432 0413 181919 debduncan5@gmail.com 
Treasurer Di Cooper 5594 4688 0419 748507 terry.cooper5@bigpond.com.au 

Editor Robin Kup-Ferroth 5576 2134 0412 590458 robink4@optusnet.com.au 
PR, Library Ron Gaudion 5579 9098 0432 918112 gaudfree@iprimus.com.au 
Committee Terry Cooper 5594 4688 0419 748507 terry.cooper5@bigpond.com.au 

 Derek McConnell 5579 9936 0419 632117 derekmcconnell@windsong.net.au 
 Chris Miers 5564 7989 0404 274386 clmiers@bigpond.net.au 
 John Porter 5533 2826 0411 119844 jm.porter@bigpond.com 
 Tom Ross 5562 1260 0419 751823 tiross02@bigpond.com 

 
 

Calendar of Events 2015 
The following table provides a nominal list of events formulated by the Committee for 2015. The 
dates are essentially locked in but the details of the events may change as the year progresses. 
Further information will be provided in the monthly Torque magazines.  
 

Month Date Event 
 October Mon 26th  Monthly Meeting 

November Wed 4th Mid-Week Run  
 Sun 15th Luncheon Run to Cedar Lodge Resort 

 Mon 30th  Monthly Meeting & AGM 

December Wed 2nd  Mid-week Run 
 Sat 5th  Gold Coast Register Christmas Party 

 

Annual General MeetingAnnual General MeetingAnnual General MeetingAnnual General Meeting    

 
2015 has been a successful year for the Gold Coast Register both in the number of members attending 
monthly meetings and the great events that have been arranged. This success is due to those members 
who gave up their time to run the meetings and provide refreshments, and those members who planned 
and organised the events. Not the least, it is also due to those members who supported the various 
activities and made the efforts of the committee worthwhile.  
At the Annual General Meeting all committee positions will become vacant and members are asked to 
consider bringing their ideas into the register by being a member of 2016 Committee. We have a great club 
and we would all like to see its continued success.  Contact Ron Gaudion if you are interested. 
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Picnic at David & Robyn Hughes Property 
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